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Atlantic Technical College 
and Technical High School 

 

School Advisory Forum (SAF) Announcement 
 

Are you interested in getting involved with what is going on at ATC and the 
School District? We are currently looking for interested parents for the 
positions of School Advisory Forum (SAF) Chair, Vice-Chair, and Secretary 
for the 2021-2022 school year. Ms. Connie Rodriguez, our current SAF Chair, 
will be leaving us after serving as SAF Chair for the past four years.  
 
The following are some but not all the responsibilities of the SAF Chair 
and Vice-Chair: 
 

 Attend all the Atlantic Technical College & Technical High School 
SAF meetings (twice a year).  

  
 Attend all North Area Advisory Meetings  

  
 Report information obtained at North Area Advisory Council (NAAC) 

meetings to the elected officers and parents of the Atlantic Technical 
College & Technical High School’s School Advisory Forum (SAF) & 
School Advisory Council (SAC). Materials distributed include the 
materials obtained at the NAAC meetings.  
 

 Attend the School Advisory Council meetings as a voting member 
 

If you are a parent of an ATC High School Student and are interested in 
one of the positions, please contact Ms. DeJesus by email at: 
elizabeth.de-jesus@browardschools.com  


